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 Pamela Dempster COMMNT2015/2571/P 03/06/2015  19:30:29 A planning application has just come to my notice, for basement flat 24 Edis Street. 

I strenuously object to any extension that involves allowing more light to shine into the gardens at 

night. It is impossible to see, from the submitted plans, whether this would be the case. The lack of 

detail in the plans is unfortunate.

41 Princess Road

 Alasdair Moodie SUPPRT2015/2571/P 04/06/2015  22:35:55 Dear Mr Martin

Re: 24a Edis Street

I refer to the above application lodged by my neighbours / owners of 24a Edis Street (basement flat 

comprising the bottom floor of 24 Edis Street).

I am the owner of the Upper Maisonette, 24 Edis Street (comprising the top 3 floors of 24 Edis Street).

    

I confirm that as a neighbour and owner of the Upper Maisonette at 24 Edis Street, I am fully 

supportive of the proposed development of Mr and Mrs Addis and have no objection to the same.

I have reviewed the plans in detail and believe that this development will enhance the overall building 

(i.e. 24 Edis Street). I believe the clear glass enhances the overall aesthetic of the building and is 

consistent with current conservation principles, as evidenced by other similar extensions in the 

immediate locality.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries.

Yours sincerely

 Alasdair Moodie

Upper Maisonette

24 Edis Street

NW1 8LE
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